
TOWN COUNCIL REPORT 
RESILIENCY COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 11, 2024 
 
 
 
The Resiliency Committee has not met since the last Council meeting. 
 
AECOM continues its work on the York Road Flood Mitigation Study and made field visits to 
South Bethany daily during the recent flooding events to observe and monitor conditions.  
 
Between meetings, the Committee is planning to host a resiliency forum in late 
November/early December. Representatives from the other six coastal towns will be invited to 
share and discuss their own resiliency-related projects and challenges. Potential speakers from 
relevant state and/or federal agencies are being secured.       
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   


